
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 3 of “At Home Learning”! 

You will find the activi ties and suggestions for this 
week in Seesaw.  This week we are celebrating 
Earth Day because it is such an important day! 

We wanted to remind you that when your child is 
writing, please encourage them to use their own 
sounds so that they continue to learn how to work 
independently.  Al though it can be easier to tell them 
how to spell the word, i t is better if they sound it out 
themselves.  Please only correct their writing if they 
are missing major sounds in their words.  

One of the most important activi ties for your child to 
continue to take part in during this time is reading.  
Have your child continue to work on their reading 
by reading out loud to you often and to reading to 
themselves daily.    
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